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COMMUNICATION 

DATE: 9/29/2025  

TO: All Interested Parties  

FROM: Matt Filla, J-U-B Engineers  

SUBJECT: Sewer Transfer Project Inadequate Funds  
  

Inadequate Funds 

Upon receiving bids for the Town of Palisade’s Sewer Transfer Project, the apparent low bid is 
$14,869,804.84. This apparent low bid exceeds the Town’s available funds for the project. 

Obtaining Additional Funds and Rebidding 

Due to inadequate funding, Town of Palisade will not award the current project. The scope of 
the project will be changed and we anticipate project re-bid will occur in late 2025. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


